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ADDENDUM 

February 13, 2018 

 

 
 

Joseph Southern 

Donald Kasper  

Scott Winkelman 

Douglas Hamlin 

Anne Redmond-Absent 

Scott Molnar, Legal Counsel  

John Camp,   P.E. (C&S Engineers) 

Howard Brodsky, Town Planner 

Karen Barkdull, Clerk 

 

After the public hearing was closed for the Loveless Farm Development LLC Application, Chairman 

Southern commented that there are two competing conservation analyses in the record for the Loveless 

Farm Development LLC subdivision application. The board requested that C&S Engineers  review and 

provide an evaluative assessment to the board  of the two existing conservation analyses. 

 

   WHEREFORE, a motion was made by Member Hamlin and seconded by Member Hamlin to 

adjourn the meeting. The Board having been polled resulted in the unanimous affirmance of said motion. 

The Planning Board Meeting adjourned at 8:23 p.m. as there being no further business.  

 

 Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

      Karen Barkdull, Clerk 


